
 
 

Principal’s Message 
Dear Parent/Carers,  

What a fantastic first week back it has been, the children have come back and have settled really well in their 

learning. We have seen some amazing pieces of work from Reception to Year 6 and the huge amount of 

knowledge the children have been gaining.  
 

Some exciting news for our Year 6 children…They were offered their Secondary school places this week and we 

had some really joyful children excited about starting the next chapter in their learning in September.  

We will be celebrating World Book day next Thursday – children can get dressed up and they also need to bring in 

a pebble to decorate with their favourite book character. There will be a special World Book Day themed lunch on 

the day as well for those who are school dinners.  
 

Over the last few weeks, the staff have been taking a closer look at uniform and asking the children to ensure they 

dress according to the Academy uniform policy, especially in PE. Just a reminder that the PE uniform is: 

Black shorts/Jogging bottoms (Plain – no logo) 

Blue PE top with school logo 

Black Hoodie/Zipped top (Plain – no logo) 

Trainers 
 

We provide every student their first PE top free of charge, parents would need to replace these afterwards. The 

PE tops are £10 each and can be purchased from the main office.  We are currently low on stock however an 

order was placed this week so we should have them in the academy after the Easter holidays.  If you would like to 

purchase a second top as a spare then please contact the office.  

Have a super weekend everyone, keep smiling and keep positive.  

 

Mrs Shilpa Rathore 
Principal 
 

Key Dates:  
• 9th March 2023 - World book day. 

• 17th March 2023 - Non-uniform day (children to wear green and white) students will

    need to pay £2 each. 

• 24th March 2023 - Easter Concert – parents welcome (more information to follow). 

• 31st March 2023  - Students break up for holidays. 

• 17th April 2023 - School opens for students. 

•
 

Each morning Breakfast club runs from: 8.15 to 8.35am. Emma the caretaker will open the Victoria gate A from 

8.15am to 8.20am, please do not come through the office entrance unless a special arrangement has been made.  

Parents will need to pay on the MCAS app £1.00 per day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Date: Friday 3rd March 2023 

Boulton Road, Handsworth, Birmingham B21 0RE 

Tel: 0121 464 4228 

Website: www.oasisacademyboulton.org  

Follow us on twitter @oasisboulton 

Breakfast Club: 

http://www.oasisacademyboulton.org/


 
 

 
 

Nursery (AM) 84% 

Nursery (PM) 82% 

Reception 84% 

Year 1 93% 

Year 2 91% 

Year 3 92% 

Year 4 91% 

Year 5 93% 

Year 6 94% 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Reception Eshan 

Year 1 Jannat 

Year 2 Adrian 

Year 3 Shafayat 

Year 4 Ivana 

Year 5 Patricie 

Year 6 Harjot 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Illyas 

Year 4 Harneet 

Year 5 Ismaeel 
Year 6 Tejasveer 

Year 1 Bowen 
Year 2 Nikhita 

Year 3 Jannath 

Year 4 Olima 
Year 5 Rhys 

Year 6 Rishikesh 

 

 Year 2:  Year 6: 

Class Attendance  

Year 2 has been busy learning all about the 

Victorian Era (1837-1901). In English, we are 

currently writing a biography of Queen Victoria. 

In History, we have explored clothing, toys and 

school life. Whilst in DT, we created Victorian 

toys such as the thaumatrope. 

 

In Geography and 

History, we are looking 

at the Global Goals. 

Our Global Goals are 

number 7 and 13. 

Focusing on Global 

Goal 13 (Climate 

Action) the class have 

created a fact file on 

Greta Thunberg, they 

had looked at what she 

stands for and how she 

impacted the world at 

such a young age.  

 

PLTS of the week                 
 

Effex Reflect Tinker Selfie 

 

 



 
 

 

Book title – Invisible String by Patrice Karst  

I rate this book 5 out of 5 stars. 

My favourite bit was when the invisible string 

followed the children everywhere. If you feel the 

invisible string, it means that you are always 

connected to the ones that you love. 

By Kartik, Year 2  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vidhi 

 

 

_#

__ 

Coming soon! _#

__ 

Roots to fruits 
 Science – Materials 

Putting the finishing touches to our door signs - including 

designing how they looked and drilling holes so they can be 

screwed into place. They were completed with a coat of 

varnish. 

This introduced the fact that some materials are waterproof 

and some are absorbent. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 


